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Comments: This proposed project is an abomination that threatens to bring countless tourists to the edge of the

Bob Marshall Wilderness. If this project goes through, Montanans will further face the destruction and ignorance

that accompanies the hordes of out of state tourists. I am not against tourism and fully support it when it is done

right and promoted in the right areas. However, this is not the right area and the right time to push such a project

through. I hope that the Forest Service will heed the calls of many Montanans who disapprove of this project. 


